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Subject:  P2120 Overhead Concealed Closer 
 

  
 

  In response to client feedback, we are improving setups for the P2120 overhead 
closer.   
 

The closer will no longer be installed into the header.  This will allow 
installers to adjust the spring tension to satisfy project requirements. 

 
The L bracket has been repositioned to allow easier access to the spring 
tension valve without removing the closure body from the header. 

 
Instructions for adjusting the spring tension and recommended tensions will be 
included with the closer.  
 
Please note:  The improvements required us to change preps for the door and 
frames. Customers must inform their Client Service rep if a new order is for an 
existing door or frame with OHCC prep prior to 12/5/16.  

     
 
 
 
 


